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Dear Families and Friends:

As we near the end of another wonderful year in
PLCTA, I want to thank everyone who helped to make
our Hope Floats- Signs of Hope theme such a wonderful
success. Please consider joining as we close out our
year with a Candlelight Prayer Vigil hosted by Michael
Slater. (See Flyer) He has worked very hard on this and
it will be a beautiful night for all.

There are some great social groups planned this month
check out the flyer for RSVP dates.

Congratulations to everyone who was honored at our
May 29th Dinner. I was so proud and inspired by our
honorees. I think we did an amazing job cutting corners
so that we can continue this dinner in the future.

Thanks to all for your cooperation. Enclosed is program
of the wonderful night. Thanks to all who helped
prepare and carry out the dinner.

Our next goal is to GO GREEN. Ifyou have a
computer please help us by taking yourself off the paper
newsletter. The expense each month in mailing 130
newsletters is hurting our budget with the increase of
printing and postage. By going to www.plcta.org you
can read or even print the monthly newsletter. Next
month we will be updating information and you will
receive more on how to do this.

As another school year comes to an end, 1 would like to
wish everyone a great summer. Make some lasting
memories!!!!

Your President Kathleen M. Walsh

Don’t forget our Annual
Fun Day at Knoebels in
August now is the time to
RSVP to MaryEllen 563-
2955

We are asking families
that have not donated
anything this year to
consider donating a bottle
for our cooler of cheer for
A SWING FOR THE
LADIES GOLF EVENT.
Help us to honor the great
mothers and grandmothers
of our PLCTA children by
spreading the news of our
golf event. Thank you!




PLCTA Social Groups for June

June Social Groups

Yauth Group Mini Golf at Lahey's Family Fun Park
June 8th at 7pm Call MaryEllen to RSVP 348-2855

Young Teen Sacial Group Railriders Baseball Game June 6th 7;00pm
Call Patti Duguay to RSVP at 563-1852

Older Teen-Young Adult Social Group Bowling at Idle Hour Bowling Lanes June 14th and June 28th
Please arrive 15 minute prior to be prepared to bowl,

Don't forget our Prayer Candlelight Vigil on June 19th at Nay Aug Park. Please join us as we close 2013

2014 theme Sign of Hope.
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Don’t forget to take God with you

| think many of you will agree, that it was a long, and cold winter. Now that
the snow, ice, cold and wind is finally gone, and the children are now
preparing to get out of school, it is now time to prepare for that well needed
and well deserved vacation. As we begin to make our preparations, we
need to be reminded that we never take a vacation from God! So, here
are some things that we can keep in mind to make sure that we don’t take
a vacation with the Lord. Do some research on locating the nearest place
of worship so that you're not missing Sunday service. Take time to pray
each morning and before you go to bed. Vacations are necessary, even
Jesus taught his disciples that it was important for them to take a vacation.
Jesus’ disciples traveled from town to town telling others about God and
his love for them. They traveled every day teaching, preaching and
healing the sick. They worked day and night and often didn’t even have
time to eat or sleep. Seeing how tired they were Jesus said to them,

“‘Come with me to a quiet place and rest awhile.”

As we begin to make our summer vacation plans, just remember to take
Jesus with you. We need to include him in all that we do and take the time
to rest and renew our strength. Vacations are so full of activities but
remember to set aside some time for rest and relaxation, so that we can
come back home refreshed and renewed. “Stay-cations” and summer
vacations are often perfect opportunities to get caught up on chores and

projects that we’ve been putting off. Whatever you decide to do this

summer, | would like to wish you a great summer!  Michael Slater @

Flease join the PLCTA family as we close the year of our theme Hope with
a Candlelight Prayer Vigil of Hope at 7:30pm Thursday June 19" at Nay
Aug Park. The prayer service will begin at the bandstand located directly

across from the Everhart Museum. Please bring a candle with you







Dear Families and Friends:

In July, PLCTA with the help of Skye’s the Limit will be holding our 2" Golf
Tournament. Last year we honored the special man in your child’s life and it
turned was a beautiful tribute. This year, it is time to honor the special women.

There are three ways to honor the special woman in your child’s life

1. You can name a hole after her. We have only 18 holes so you will need to
decide early for this.

2. You can put her name on the back of the shirt for only $5.00. The shirt
would be another $5.00 to order.

3. A picture board with all the special woman will be proudly displayed at the
event.

4. Form a captain and crew team after your special lady’s honor. Team Karen.
Team Roxanne.

How can you help? Please spread the word.

We need golfers, teams and sponsors for this event. Enclosed is all the information. Forms are also
posted on our website plcta.org Men and women please come out for a nice day of golfing. We will
make this a beautiful day all for you. Help us to celebrate the wonderful women in our families who
help to nurture and love our children!! There will be some great prizes and a outstanding event for all
who attend! Any questions please call 341-3388




Honor the special woman in your child’s life

Name of woman (Name will be printed on back of golf shirt)
$5.00
T-shirt size ( If you want a shirt) that will be an additional $5.00

Picture for display board (please enclose your picture of choice) If not received by July 6" |
will use a picture from events etc..

Amount Enclosed

Due Date: July 6th

Please mail to: Kathleen Walsh 404 Carnation Drive Clarks Summit PA 18411




2014 MEMORIALS
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Parents Loving Children Through Autism Foundation
Acknowledgement & Appreciation Dinner

May 29, 2014

6:00 PM
Radisson Lackawanna Station Hotel

Welcome ...... Kathleen M. Walsh, Founder, President of PLCTA

Dedication of Dinner ............ SO Marilyn Woellmer

Song/Piano Selection: .........c.cccocvieiiiriireineneeens, Alyssa Lazar
In Memory of our PLCTA family that we lost this year.

May their light continue to shine afways in the
hearts of those that loved them so.

Robert F. Duguay
Delores “Dee” Grande

Michael “Mike” Walsh
o i Michael Slater
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2 T Alyssa Lazar

Slide Presentalio cusmmmmmepmmamwisnssmmmss Brian Hallock
A special thanks to Tava McHale

Intro of PLCTA Board/Committees ........ Kathleen M. Walsh
Presentation of AWards ...........ccccoceiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiie e

Appreciation AWard ..........cccccoovcovnririannenns John Stedina
for 10 years of service to PLCTA

PLCTA Youth of the Year 2014 ... ...c.......c.... Jarred Kraft

PLCTA Sibling of the Year 2014 ... ................... Denae Smith

PLCTA Outstanding Group 2014 ... ... Abington Heights Comets
Football Team
PLCTA Outstanding Group 2014 ................... Riverside Vikings
Football Team
PLCTA Outstanding Group 2014 .................. West Side Invaders
Football Team
PLCTA Student of the Year 2014 ................ Mackenzie Pryzant
PLCTA Man of the Year 2014 ................... Matthew Michaylo
PLCTA Student Angel Award ..................... Amanda Pritchyk
PLCTA Student Angel Award ................. Amanda Reidenbach
Closing ReMArRS ..........ccevvieiiriiinaienne Kathleen M. Walsh




